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 The National Commission for Women in consultation 

with NHRC has  taken a strong objection of the serial “Na 

Aana ish desh Lado” aired on  Colors TV.   Dr. Girija Vyas said 

that the Commission has asked for clarifications from the said  

channel stating the serial presents women in poor light, 

appears derogatory  and outrages the modesty of women 

which is likely to deprive, corrupt or injure, the public morality 

or morals and thereby appears violative of the Indecent 

Representation of Women (Prohibition) Act, 1986 as well as the 

Cable TV Networks (Regulation) Act, 1995. The commission 

strongly condemns the recently aired episodes of the said 

serial where the women is subjected to torture and coerced to 

sexual acts outside the marriage ,which shocks the social and 

moral values of the society and therefore, such episodes 

should not be telecast. 

 
 

 


